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To whom it may concern,  

The greatest threat to our freedom of expression and speech - particularly with relation to the 

abuse of Anti Discrimination Legislation - is those who use these laws as a weapon to silence and 

marginalize those who hold a different views, especially those rooted in Judeo-Christian beliefs. I 

support the amendments to this legislation by Mr Mark Latham MP and hope the proposed 

safeguards will be implemented.  

Regards,  

Luke Caulfield. 


